


This has been an inspirational month for my Lady 
Gayle and I.  June 1st saw us at the Zor Shrine Center in 
Madison with our Summer Ceremonial.  We had nine 
(9) new Nobles who received their Fez’s that day.  Thank 
You to the committee for the hard work in planning and 
executing this event.  Also special thanks to the Directors 
Staff and the Ritual Divan for their work.  Upon conclusion 
the Zor Imagineers unveiled their new video production 
“The Zor Fez”.  It was followed by the music video “I Want 
To Know What Love Is” performed by Foreigner – another 
outstanding production.  In talking with some of our new 
Nobles, they are inspired to make a difference by being a 
Shriner.

Many of our Divan attended the 175th Annual 
Communication of the Grand Lodge of Wisconsin on June 
7-8.  I would like to congratulate Brother and Nobel Scott 
Pedley for a great year serving as the Grand Master of 
Masons in Wisconsin. He and his Lady Rhonda traveled 
Wisconsin stirring up a lot of good!  We at Zor are proud 
to call you our Brother and Noble.  Our relationship with 
the Grand Lodge continues to be an excellent working 
relationship.  As we continue, we see no reason to see this 
changing with our new Grand Master Most Worshipful 
Robert C. Strader.

June brought us more 
fun with the Zor Shrine 
Circus.  The three Zor 
outlying circuses were 
well attended.  Thanks 
to the clubs and units 
that were in attendance 
and helped with putting 
on the show, your 
efforts are appreciated.  
The Mehara Shrine 
Circus was held in Eau 
Claire and Menomonie.  
Another great job by the 
Nobles at Mehara.

By the time you 
receive this edition of 

the Zephyr, Lady Gayle and I along with others from Zor 
will be attending the 145th Shriners International Imperial 
Session at the Music City Center in Nashville, Tennessee 
on June 28th through July 4th.  There are 34 proposed 
amendments and resolutions up for discussion by the 
voting delegates so they will be quite busy.  

Parade season is now underway.  Those of you involved 
in parade units put the face of Zor in front of many people 
wherever you go. No matter what kind of unit you are 
involved in, you share the fun of being a Shriner.  

It’s a GREAT day to be a Zor Shriner!

ZOR SHRINE OFFICE
Mail Address:  

575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719
Phone 608-833-6343 • Fax (608) 833-6348

E-mail address: zortemp@chorus.net 
website: www.zorshriners.com

USPS 017-572 Published monthly under the auspices of 
Zor Shriners of Shriners International 

Address: 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719 
Electronic Subscription available on website.

Periodicals Postage Paid - Madison, WI and additional mailing offices.

Postmaster: Send changes of address to Zor Zephyr 
575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719.

 For Advertising, call Milt Helmer (715) 821-5002

Winner of ten First Place Dromedary Awards for  
Shrine Newspapers and seven Honorable Mentions.

VOL. LXXI  NO. 07     •     JULY 2019

Wally Trouten 
Platteville, WI • wwtrouten@yahoo.com

A MESSAGE FROM YOUR ZOR POTENTATE

Zor Editor:  Zor Imagineers
Correspondent:  Milt Helmer

Deadline for Submission, 10th of each month
E-mail submissions to: zorsubmit@gmail.com                            

Zor Temple Office Hours of Operation:  
Monday-Thursday, 9am-4pm • Closed Fridays
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2019 ZOR ELECTED OFFICERS

Potentate

Wally Trouten
Platteville, WI

wwtrouten@yahoo.com

Chief Rabban
Barry Ausen

Star Prairie, WI
bausen@lakesidefoods.com

Assistant Rabban

Mark Jerdee
Wilton, WI

jerdeem@hotmail.com

High Priest & Prophet

Rodney LaBlanc
Montello, WI

rmlablanc85@gmail.com

Oriental Guide

Al Brueggen 
Sparta, WI

brueggenal@gmail.com

Recorder

Bob Gorsuch, PP
Fitchburg, WI

rgorsuch@oakbankonline.com

Treasurer

Larry Hanson, PP
Albany, WI

hanso@tds.net

1st Ceremonial Master:   
Roger Keller 

New Richmond, WI 
rogerkeller2012@gmail.com

2nd Ceremonial Master:   
Mark Hazelbaker 

Madison, WI 
mark@hazelbakerlaw.com

Marshall:   
Brian Dunham 

Eau Claire, WI 
getbrianandlinda@gmail.com

Captain of the Guard:   
Steve Livernash 

Wisconsin Rapids, WI 
prosticker@solarus.net  

Outer Guard:   
Al Coenen 
Tomah, WI 

dukeofcoenen@yahoo.com

Chaplain:   
Karl Gant 

Blanchardville, WI 
kgyellowstone62@gmail.com

2019 APPOINTED OFFICERS

 Imperial 
Potentate  

Jim Cain  
and First Lady 

Patsy Cain  

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

**OFFICIAL CALL OF THE POTENTATE**
STATED MEETING – July 9, 2019   4:30 p.m. •  Zor Temple – Madison 

Social and Brat/Burger fry following meeting.

HELP US SAVE PRINTING AND MAILING COSTS
• Sign up to get your ZEPHYR news magazine via e-mail:  

 E-mail: zorcommunications2019@gmail.com

• Become a Friends of Zephyr.  Send your donation  
 to the Shrine Office: 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719

ALL CLUBS AND UNITS SHOULD BE ZEPHYR SUPPORTERS.   
THIS IS YOUR ZEPHYR!

ZOR TEMPLE OFFICE HOURS
• Monday – Thursday, 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.
• Closed on Fridays 

ON THE COVER

Madison Zor Shrine  
Nomads Parade Unit
The Zor Nomads, twenty-three 
Madison area Shriners, ride special 
motor bikes for parade events.  
It was the first motorized unit in Zor. 

They performed for the first time 
during the Shrine Spring Ceremonial 
in Madison, 1961.
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FLAMBEAU CLOWNS
A move to revive the 

Flambeau Clowns has 
been put in motion. Jesse 

Tihlarik is the leader of 
this movement. If you are 

interested in joining in 
the movement and want 
to become a Flambeau 
Clown member, please 
contact Jesse at jesse.
tihlarik.jt@gmail.com

Dear Nobles,

The Zor Zephyr is an  
award-winning publication  
that keeps the nobility 
informed about the  
many activities  
in the Zor Shrine.

To help keep this beautiful 
magazine coming your way 
we are asking each Noble who  
owns a business to consider placing an ad in the Zor Zephyr.

It not only is good PR, but it will help support the many  
missions of the Zor Shrine.

Just give me a call or email me and I will share the rates with you.

Noble Milt Helmer •  (715) 821-5002 • miltonhelmer@gmail.com

LETTER TO NOBLES 

Noble Sherm Boucher of New Richmond was presented with his 25 year 
membership certificate and pin by Noble Roger Keller at the St. Croix Valley 
Shrine Club’s banquet on Friday June 21st. The banquet was held to honor 
the ladies of the Shriners both living and departed. Photo Milt Helmer

SHRINER HONORED FOR 25 YEARS

Daughters of the Nile Foundation presented their annual contribution to 
Shriners Hospitals for Children at the Daughters of the Nile Supreme Session. 
Thank you, Daughters of the Nile!

CONTRIBUTION TO SHRINERS HOSPITALS

2019 MEMBERSHIP EFFORTS!
Check out the resources in shrinersvillage.com.  
Order membership brochures, pocket petitions,  

wallet cards, decals, magnets and more!
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715-643-4211

Jeffrey A. Redmon
Your Business Counselor in the St. Croix Valley 

715-386-0100
175 Second St So Suite 300

Hudson WI 54016

( 800) 972-9546
No Job Too Big or Too Small

ROBERTS • RIVER FALLS

Circus time 
around  

the State

 Rock County fairgrounds bleachers  
are filling up prior to the start of the 2nd show.

Spectators check out the mini cars during 
intermission at the Janesville Circus.

George Carden has a moment with his stage crew at the Janesville Shrine Circus.

Eau Claire early morning news interview for the  
Shrine Circus with WQOW and WEAU. 
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TIMBER SHRINE CLUB

620 Deere Drive
New Richmond, WI 54017

PHONE: (715) 246-2261
TOLL FREE: (888) 674-6455

FAX: (715) 246-7393

www.johnsonmotorsales.com

A NEW LOOK

SVAaccountants.com

DISCOVER THE SVA DIFFERENCE

THE SAME
COMMITMENT
TO DELIVERING 
Measurable
Results.

Comstock Tire
2413 S. Park St.

Madison, WI 53713

(608) 257-1004
Your One Stop Shop  

for Tires & Auto Service!

Be well. Be home. Be family.

410 N. Main St. Dousman, WI 53118  
800.848.5306 | www.threepillars.org  

Whether you join our community-based 
Wellness Connection, become a member 

of our team, or experience our full 
continuum of care, we welcome you!

Lifestyle.  Value.  Trust.

Visit our website for virtual tours, careers, 
�tness membership info, and more! 

KOLBE DONATION TO WAUSAU SHRINERS
On June 12th, the Kolbe team participated in an annual brat fry fund raiser. The fund raiser is put on each 

year with the proceeds with matching funds from the Company to a different Non-Profit organization each 
year. 

This year’s recipient was the Timber Shrine Club based out of Wausau; they serve the five-county area. 
The Timber Shrine Club offers free transportation for youth patients born with birth defects and their 
family to the Shriners Hospital for Children - either in the Twin Cities, Chicago, or the Cincinnati burn center. 
The funds will be used for the 
maintenance and fuel for their 
van to continue to provide the 
free transportation.

Over 500 meals were sold, 
including over 175 additional brat 
sales. The proceeds of $2,000.00 
was matched by Kolbe and a 
check was present to the Wausau 
Shriners.

Smith
family reunion

June 3, 2020
Grand Park, WI

800-533-1635 
www.HelmerPrinting.com

We’re Here For All Your Needs...

PROMOTIONAL ITEMS:  
• Pens • Koozies • Bags
• Key Chains • Cups
• Mugs • Raffle Tickets

CUSTOM APPAREL: 
• T-Shirts • Hats 
• Sweatshirts

We also do:  
Business Cards,  
Banners/Signs, Flyers,  
Envelopes, Brochures,  
Raffle Tickets, Coupon  
Books, Local & National  
Direct Mail, and much more! 

Contact 
us today!

If Image Is  
Important  
To You...

LAKE CITY FIRE DEPARTMENT’S

119th Annual Fireman’s Dance Ra�e
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Donation $5.00
Need not be 

present to win

permit #02785-31367 Drawing to be held July 1st, 2017 at the Lake City Fireman’s Dance

20 Prizes to be won (see back for details)

2001 FORD 
RANGER XLT1st

prize

REGULAR CAB • AUTOMATIC • WHITE • HARD TONNEAU COVER 

donated by Tom He�ernan Ford Inc.
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DRIVER                  RIDER 
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
Jerry Thompson Duane Harvey
Bob Calverley Jay Wood
John Hanson Bob Keene
Dora Johnston Debbie Longfield
Dora Johnston Nadine Schuh
Darrell Smith Larry Curtis
Dora Johnston Nadine Schuh
Ed Newcomb Cindy Newcomb
Ed Newcomb Don Heit
Ray Asbjornson Eloise Asbjornson
Schelley Schoville John Shaeffer
Monte Steiber Jim Kielley
Dora Johnston Nadine Schuh
Dora Johnston Nadine Schuh
Dora Johnston Nadine Schuh
Bob Calverley Chuck Miller

HOSPITAL DADS

Rick T. Sime • 05-30-19 • Caledonia, MN
John F. Sigafus • 05-31-19 • Hayward, WI

Delbert L. Hagen • 05-24-19 • Menomonie, WI

IN MEMORIAM

DONORS 
PP Tom & Nancy Nelson
Sam Arneson
Ellen Manthe
Larry Nelson
Darrell Schultz
PP Roger & Judy Nitzcshe

PP Bob & Carol Gorsuch
Willard & Janis Reck
Bob & Amy Hering
PP Steve & Mary Ellen Peterson
PP Ken & Wava Grinde
PP Gary & Judy Cuskey
Ruth Kielley

FRIENDS OF THE ZOR ZEPHYR

ZOR SHRINE CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Thursday

July 4th INDEPENDENCE DAY

Sunday-Thursday

June 30th 
July 4th

IMPERIAL SESSION 
Nashville, TN

Wednesday

July 10th ZEPHYR DEADLINE

Sunday

July 14th ZOR IMAGINEERS/FUNSTER PICNIC 
10:00 am - 4:00 pm, Steve & Koral Livernash, 
4973 North Road, Wisconsin Rapids, WI.  
Meat & live music provided, bring a dish  
to pass, lawn chairs, and your own drinks.

Tuesday

July 9th ZOR TRUSTEE’S MEETING 
1:30 pm, Zor Shrine Center

ZOR DIVAN MEETING 
3:00 pm, Zor Shrine Center

BRAT/HAMBURGER FRY 
6:00-8:00 pm, Zor Shrine Center 
Hosted by the Zor Shrine Clowns

Sunday

July 21st MINI CAR PICNIC 
Parade 11:30 am - Downtown Edgerton. 
Picnic following parade at  
855 Washington Road in Edgerton.

Saturday

July 27th LACROSSE SHRINE CLUB 
POTENTATE PARTY

Wednesday

July 31st SAHARA SHRINE CLUB  
CORN/BRAT FRY 
Ft. Atkinson

MSA 
Aberdeen

Thursday-Saturday

August 
1st-3rd

MSA 
Aberdeen

Friday

Aug. 9th ZEPHYR DEADLINE

MEHARA SHRINE CLUB STEAK FRY 
Eau Claire

Sunday

Aug. 11th LACROSSE SHRINE CLUB 
POTENTATE PARTY 
5:30-6:30 pm

Sunday

Aug. 17th VERNON COUNTY  
BRAT FRY, BEER & MUSIC

Monday

Aug. 19th HEART OF WISCONSIN SC 
POTENTATE PARTY/STEAK FRY 
Social: 5:00 p.m., Dinner 6:00 p.m. 
Lion’s Club Park, Arkdale 
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MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTIONS
¡ Zor Shriners Building Reserve Fund ¡ Zor Shriners Membership Fund
¡ Zor Hospital Patient Transportation Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Chicago
¡ Zor Shriners Endowment Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Cincinnati
¡ Zor General Fund ¡ Shriners Hospitals for Children®–Twin Cities

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE AS MARKED ABOVE AND MAIL TO:
Zor Shriners, 575 Zor Shrine Place, Madison, WI 53719

In Memory/Honor Of ______________________________________________________
¡ Please acknowledge gift to the family

Name __________________________________________________________________
Address ________________________________________________________________
City ____________________________________  State ________ Zip______________

¡ Please acknowledge gift to the Donor
¡ Via Email ____________________________________________________________
Name __________________________________________________________________
Address ________________________________________________________________
City ___________________________________  State ________ Zip ______________
GIVE PARADE TO GLORY CREDIT TO CLUB OR UNIT:

DONATIONS

Donations  
may be submitted 

by filling out 
the Memorial 
Contributions  
form below.

Milt Helmer
N6356  740th St.

Beldenville, WI 54003

(715) 821-5002
miltonhelmer@gmail.com

www.milthelmer

 $150.00  • Dani Hallmark • Janesville  
 $20.00  • R Killingstd • Madison
 $20.00  • Tom Knoop • Madison
 $20.00  • Beverly Root • Spooner
 $20.00  • Bruce Slinde • Monona
 $20.00  • Larry Hanson • Albany

 $20.00  • Wilton Anderson • Glenwood Springs CO
 $100.00  • Jenny Pastorius • Milton  

 $20.00  • Paul Scheffler • Tomahawk
 $20.00  • Mike Ebersold • Warrens
 $20.00  • Jim Lervitt • New Holstien
 $20.00  • Anneka Uresti • Chicago IL

 $20.00  • Kathy Webb • Wisconsin Rapids
 $20.00  • Shiela Wiegand • Wilson
 $100.00  • Ray Johnston • Mondovi

 $20.00  • Dan Maquire • Wausau
 $20.00  • Ali Cuskey • Lakewood Ranch, FL

 $20.00  • Loretta Fransway • Colfax
 $20.00  • Lloyd Fredrickson • Cameron
 $20.00  • Kevin Severson • Janesville  

 $20.00  • Shirley Schmidt • Sprinfield IL
 $100.00  • Steve Schumacher • Janesville  

 $20.00  • Larry Curtis • Hancock
 $20.00  • Keith Sargeant • West Allis

 $20.00  • Judy Cuskey • Spooner
 $20.00  • Chuck Berens • Wausau

 $20.00  • Cory Dostal • New Richmond  
 $20.00  • Phillip White • Spencer

 $100.00  • John Thorstad • Madison  
 $150.00  • Ben LaBlanc • Spring  TX

Calendar  
Raffle Winners!

SHC-Twin Cities
In Memory of: Donor:
Leona Matzek  Larry & Annell Nelson 
Lewis Mallon  Tom White 
Lowel Larson  Delbert & Joyce Dyar 
 Deborah & Michael Geib 
 James & Faye Kielly
 Firehouse Jesters
 Betty Ross 
David E Moris  Larry Riemenschneider 
Jerry Mansergh  Larry Riemenschneider 
Richard Faye  Larry Riemenschneider 
Marge Stokke Charles E & Ruth Anne White
Robert Smith Larry & Annell Nelson
 St Croix Valley Shrine Club
In Honor  of: Donor:
Earland Sagen Dave and Cindy Sagen
Concertina Carl Carl Seefeldt and Ray Burrows
Fund raiser Green Cty SC
Donation: Andy & Anna Burish 

Shriners Hospitals
for Children®

Chicago

SHC-Chicago 
In Memory Of: Donor:
Jennie P Lien Phillip & Doris Mell
Fund raiser Green Cty SC
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By Milt Helmer

On Wednesday, June 19, 2019, 17 patients from 
Shriners Healthcare for Children-Twin Cities® spent a 
Camp Achieve Day at the Star Prairie Trout farm. The 
kids were guests of Shrine members of Zuhrah Shrine 
in Minneapolis and Zor Shrine members of the St.Croix 
Valley Shrine Club.

Once off the bus from the Twin Cities the youngsters 
got right down to the business of fishing for trout.  They 
were teamed up with Shriners who helped them land 330 
large fighting trout before the day was over.

The kids were guided on their fun trip with the help 
of Maureen Johnston, Camp Program/Event Director at 
Shriners Healthcare for Children - Twin Cities®.

Co-Coordinator for the event and Board of Governors 
member Bob Hering commented “With all of these kid’s 
challenges you never hear them complain about not 
being able to do anything”, adding “they just do with 
what they have and enjoy the day.” All the kids needed 

CAMP ACHIEVE OUTING
Shriners help kids at 

Noble Dale Brathol was amazed at how well these kids with challenges 
handled a rod and reel during the Camp Achieve outing in Star Prairie.
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Event organizer and member of Board of Governors Bob Hering and his wife joined Maureen 
Johnston in hosting a day long outing at the Star Prairie Trout Farm on June 19th.

Above, members of Zuhrah Shrine not 
only helped with fishing, but also were in 
charge of baiting hooks for the kids.

was a little help taking the fish off the 
hook and putting on more bait. They rest 
was up to them and they enjoyed every 
minute. One young boy kept to himself 
when he first arrived at the Trout Farm, 
but before long he was talking up a storm 
and reeling in fish.

According to Hering, the day of 
fishing builds their confidence. In school, 
people with physical challenges are 
usually the first ones picked on by their 
classmates, but pulling in a fish with only 
your feet and never complaining gives  
kids the courage to stand their ground.

When the day was done, the kids and 
their 21 helpers consumed 12 pizzas and 
numerous ice cream cones.

  JULY 2019   •   Zor Zephyr Magazine          Page  11



PROUDLY FEATURING

Visit our website at:      www.abc-clc.com

•   Building Materials

•   Cabinet Design

•   Windows & Doors

•   Drafting Services

•   16 Locations

•   FREE Delivery

Your Source for Quality 
Building Materials and Excellent Service 

Home of the 
$23.95 Oil Change

www.moodyscorner.com

715-425-2472 • 590 S. Wasson Lane, River Falls, WI 54022
Family owned Since 1940!






AUTOMOTIVE
Sales • Service • Tires

Tuesday, 
July 9, 2019 
Sponsored by:  Zor Clowns 
Reserve by:  July 3, 2019 
Temple Office:  608-833-6343 
Location:  Temple 
Time:  Social Hour 5:00 p.m.   
Dinner 6:00 p.m.

Tuesday, 
August 13, 2019 
Sponsored by:  Zor Divan 
Reserve by:  August 6, 2019 
Temple Office:  608-833-6343 
Location:  Temple 
Time:  Social Hour 5:00 p.m.   
Dinner 6:00 p.m.

Tuesday, 
October 8, 2019 
Sponsored by:  Past Potentates 
Reserve by:  October 1, 2019 
Temple Office:  608-833-6343 
Location:  Temple 
Time:  Social Hour  5:00 p.m.   
Dinner 6:00 p.m.

Steak Fry
2019 SCHEDULE

Cost: $10 payable at the door

DON’T MISS IT!
WE DON’T  

CLOWN AROUND  
WITH STEAK!
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Annual Mini Car Picnic
Unit Captain Curtis Bell invites everyone to Edgerton on Sunday, 

July 21st for the annual Tobacco Days parade and picnic. Be in the 
downtown area for the start of the parade which steps off at 11:30 
a.m.  This year’s parade features the Madison Clowns and the Mini Cars 
with Potentate Wally Trouten and Dale (Ten Bucks) Olson leading the 
mini cars through the parade route.

Following the parade, everyone is invited to the home of Austin and 
Connie Tronnes for a picnic which honors Potentate Wally and Lady 
Gayle.  PLEASE understand this event is NOT just for the parading units, 
it is a open invitation to all to bring family members, friends, potential 
Blue Lodge members and Shrine candidates.

NO COST and NO RESERVATIONS, just come to enjoy the fellowship, 
brats, burgers, corn on the cob and plenty of other picnic treats and 
cold beverages.  

The Tronnes’ home is located at 855 Washington Road in Edgerton. 
If you need directions call Austin at 608-772-1811. Hope to see you on 
July 21st!

Austin and Connie Tronnes

  JULY 2019   •   Zor Zephyr Magazine          Page  13



Open 7 Days A Week
Serving Nightly at 4pm 

Sunday Mornings 8:30am-1pm

Banquet Facilities for Parties  
and Special Events

6010 Hwy 51, McFarland

608-838-5888

Supper Club

CONSIDER 
ADVERTISING!

Shriners! If you  
own a business your  

company should consider 
advertising in the  

Zor Zephyr. It reaches  
all Zor Shriners  

in the state and we can  
give you very attractive 

rates. If interested please 
contact Milt Helmer  

at 715-821-5002 
or email at:  

miltonhelmer@gmail.com

TIMBER SHRINE CLUB

Timber Shrine Club Celebrates 
51 years as the Kwahamot Water 
Ski Benefit for Shriners Hospital 

for Children - Twin Cities 
On Saturday, July 27th The Timber Shrine club will have their Charity 

Benefit, sponsored by the Kwahamot Water Ski Club (Tomahawk 
spelled backwards). This will be 51 years that the local Tomahawk 
Water Ski Club has sponsored the Timber Shrine Club benefit. 

The Kwahamot Water Ski Club has hosted numerous State and 
National Water Ski Tournaments and a number of national water ski 
show championships. Like many water ski teams, their members range 
from 5-75+ years of age. 

During the intermission, a Shriner will share information about 
what services the hospitals provide, why they do what they do and 
how they raise money for the Shriners hospital and/or a Shrine patient 
will share their story. Also during the intermission the Shriners will pass 
the Fez and all donations will go to the Shriners Hospital for Children, 
Twin Cities®. 

This has been a great fund raiser for the Timber Shrine and a great 
way to get exposure to Tomahawk and surrounding communities 
about Shriners Hospital. 

You are also welcome to join the Timber Shrine Club for dinner prior 
to the show at the Outboard’s Bar & Grill (616 N. 4th St. Tomahawk) 
just across the street from the ski show. Meet and Greet will start @ 
5:00 p.m. and we will order off the menu at 6:00 p.m. 

Please join us in Tomahawk on the Wisconsin River @ 7:30 p.m. for 
the Kwahamot Water Ski Show. Nobles, remember to bring your Fez. 
Everyone is welcome to come and this includes any of the ZOR Clowns. 

Please RSVP to Steve Peterson, if you can join us for dinner @  
715-573-4059 or 715-848-1768. 

Midgets all lined up and ready for the Parade season

READY! SET! GO!
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Greetings All Nobles, Ladies & Friends,

This month’s communications note is a bit 
of a somber note. I attended the Divan meeting 
held on June 19th, where the main topic was 
this year’s budget. Due to the decreasing in 
our membership and our fund-raisers not 
producing as much as we did in the past, we 
find ourselves running more in the negative 
then normal. Because of this, it is necessary 
for them to find ways to save some money by 
cutting the budget in certain areas. The one I 
am addressing today is the Zephyr. Along with 
a committee of volunteers, we took a look 
into ways of cutting cost and still being able 
to reach our members. We were asked to do 
some research to find out what the annual cost was to produce the 
Zephyr for the year and offer some ways to cut the cost. I was amazed 
when we got the actual monthly cost, which was slightly over $3000.00 
per month, $36,000.00 per year, ($30.00 per member). At this cost, 
we are ensuring every Noble, Widow, appendant body, and advertiser 
gets a copy, with the exception of those who have already opted-out 
and use the on-line version. We are currently producing almost 1520 
copies monthly.

After looking at all the ways we might be able to off-set some of the 
cost in the production of this award-winning magazine and still keep 
our members informed of the activities of Zor, the committee offered 
two recommendations maintaining the over all quality of the magazine:

1) Produce the magazine every other month (6 issue per year) 
starting in October. Because of the increase in articles, being two 
months’ worth instead of one, go to 28 pages. This would be a savings 
of almost $12,000.00 per year.

2) Run an extensive OP-OUT campaign and try to get as many 
members as possible agree to go online instead of getting a hard copy. 
This would be a more effective way of cutting cost and keeping up 
communications with the member.

The two recommendation were approved by the Divan and starting 
with the October issue, we will only be producing the Zephyr on an 
every-other-month basis. We are also asking for anyone that would like 
to op-out and just use the on-line version, please contact me by e-mail, 
zorcommunications2019@gmail.com, and say “Op-Out”.

I would like to thank each and every one of you for your understanding 
concerning this decision. This was not an easy decision for anyone to 
make, but a necessary one for 
now. Hopefully, in time as we 
can find ways to get closer to 
a balance budget and return to 
our monthly issue.  

Please remember, we have 
started a new year of Friends of 
the Zephyr, with the envelopes 
that were sent out in the May 
issue, a way for you to help 
cut the cost of the Zephyr and 
support your Temple.

Thank you for your  
time and understanding, 
Chris Peters, Marketing & Communications  
Chairman and Zor Imagineer’s President

Chris Peters
MARKETING &  
COMMUNICATONS CHAIRMAN
& ZOR IMAGINEER’S PRESIDENT

cpeters3232@yahoo.com  

ZOR COMMUNICATIONS

Friends of the:

THANK YOU IN ADVANCE...

NAME:                                             

ADDRESS:                                        

CITY/STATE/ZIP:                              

PHONE:                                           

EMAIL:                                             

Name(s) for donor publication

I prefer not to have my name published as a donor

Enclosed is a gift to the Zephyr
 in the amount of:

$500

$250

$100

$75

$50

$25

(Other Amount)

Thank you for your 
contribution to the Zephyr!

PLEASE
PLACE
STAMP
HERE

ZOR SHRINERS 575 Zor Shrine Place Madison, WI 53719

Thank you in advance for your generosity. Your gift is 
greatly appreciated. Your contribution will continue 

the support and recognition of our valued members.

Mark B. Hazelbaker
Attorney at Law

599 D’Onofrio Drive, Suite 222     Madison, WI 53719
Direct Line (608) 662-2300     Fax (608) 662-9977     Cell (608) 220-7271

Email mh@kasieta.com     Website www.kasieta.com
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by Milt Helmer

When she was born she had two 
club feet. 

But thanks to her doctor being a 
Mason she was immediately referred 
to  the Shriners Hospital for Children 
in the Twin Cities.

Betsy Vilz, who works at a waitress 
at Lake Magnor Lighthouse in 
Richardson, was the guest of the St. 
Croix Valley Shrine Club Annual Dinner 
to honor the Ladies who support the 
charitable efforts of the Shriners. The 
dinner was held on Friday June 21st at 
the New Richmond American Legion 
club in New Richmond.

She was invited to the dinner when 
Past Potentate Larry Riemenschneider, 
of Amery, happened to stop by the 
restaurant where she was working. In 
conversation, she learned Larry was a 
Shriner and she said she accepted the 
Shriners invitation to be their guest 
speaker at their annual banquet. 

Betsy outlined her early history 
and how Shriners made such a 
difference in her life. She brought with 
her a photo album that told the story 
of her battle to become a healthy 
normal young lady.

Pete Gunderson
& Matt Gunderson

Order on line at:
www.claryspopcorn.com

Clary’s
Gourmet
Popcorn
105 State Street

Madison, WI  53703
608-255-2994

UPS shipping available

BUSINESS SOLUTIONS

    For all your printing and promotional needs
Business Cards, Banners, Forms, digital print, signs
                                715-268-7295
     215 Power Street   Amery, WI 54001
   Jerome  Sorensen 715-497-2645  or  Jennifer 715-497-7413 0718-01772

74
127

-v
4  

A1
69

5

Wells Fargo Advisors is a trade name used by Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC, 
Member SIPC, a registered broker-dealer and non-bank a�liate of Wells Fargo & 
Company. © 2011, 2013, 2016 Wells Fargo Clearing Services, LLC. All rights reserved.

Steve Schumacher, CFP®
Managing Director – Branch Manager
Direct: (608) 758-5330
steve.schumacher@wellsfargoadvisors.com

Past Potentate Larry Riemenscheider is shown with former Shrine 
Hospital patient Betsy Vilz. Photo by Milt Helmer

Former Hospital patient  
is guest of Shrine Club
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ZOR IMAGINEERS
Created with TheTeachersCorner.net Word Search Maker

on the 
lighter 
side

(First Name)           (Member Since)

David HOFFMAN  (1966)
Peter HOFFMAN  (1966)

Thomas CORNELIUS (1967)
Burton NELSON (1998)

Avery NOFSINGER (1967)
Max DEMPSEY (1990)
Vernon INHOFF (1967)
Russell HALE  (1967)

Robert HILLS Jr (1967)
James HOSKINS (1967)

Roger SEGEBRECHT (1967)
Duane WALSVICK (1967)

Thomas WHITE (1967)
Glenn BOWLIN (1968)
Merlin HUBER (1968)

Roger LEE  (1968)
Arlen OSTRENG (1968)

David VOSSETEIG (1968)
Thomas GRANNIS II (1968)
William MCCORKLE (1993)

James SODERHOLM  (1968) (PP 1998)
Karl GANT  (1968)

Gerald NEATH (1968)
Dewitt STRONG (1993)
Thomas VOIGHT (1968)

Zor Noble’s Last Name 
Word List

My friend told me  
he had the body  
of a Greek god...

If I’ve told you 
once, I’ve told 
you a million 
times...don’t 
exaggerate!

How can a slim chance and a fat chance be the same... 
while a wise man and a wise guy are opposites?

I had to explain to him  
that Buddha is not Greek.

???
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xxxx

BRING A 
FRIEND!

The Zor Shrine Clowns will be doing the  
cooking for the Brat / Burger Fry being held at the 
Zor Shriner Center. The menu will consist of brats and 
hamburgers. Dessert and beverage included for $10.

When: Tuesday, July 09, 2019 
Social Hour: begins at 5 PM  
Dinner: 6 PM
Call the Shrine Office to reserve 608-833-6343

THE FOOD WILL TASTE GREAT, NOT “FUNNY!”

Brat & Burger Fry

PICNIC IN BARABOO
Baraboo Masons, ZOR Mavericks and other ZOR Nobles enjoying a picnic 

in Baraboo this afternoon. Hats off to Nobel Leonard Pickett for cooking a 
great Cajun Shrimp Boil, pork chops, chicken, burgers, and kielbasa.
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ZORSUBMIT@GMAIL.COM

Shriner 
value and 

perception in the eyes 
of others is an important key 

to our philanthropy. Deciphering 
reality from fact or fiction can be a bit foggy 
these days. Technology and the modification 
of special effects in film can trick you into 
thinking something you’re watching on TV is 

actually there. Is it real because you see it before you? Or is it fiction 
made to send a subliminal message of reality? 

What you wear in public also projects to others a certain assumption. 
I am a private investigator along with Noble Scott Brehm. Early on I 
tested this public perception of clothing. I played a lot of softball for 
years. Came to the park in softball attire and baseball cap for every 
game played. One night, I slid into 2nd base and was injured for a 
spell. I came back to watch my teammates two weeks later, dressed 
up with a Harley shirt, blue jeans, skull cap and sunglasses. I sat with 
my teammates and their wives like I had done for years. I got a few 
looks like, “What is this guy doing here?” After 45 minutes I returned 
home, never revealing who I really was. Not once did they know it was 
a close friend. Was it real? To them Yes, to me No. After seeing people 
and how they react to a fiction version of myself was an eye opening 
experience. The same with gathering of information in an investigation. 
If Scott and I walk in with street clothes it can be a little hard to get a 
straight answer from people. When we walk in with black suits people 
become very cooperative and answer “Yes Sir.” 

Same goes with when I dress up as the Shriner Funster Batman at 
parades and circuses. The youngsters to elderly come alive. Cheering 
and taking pictures of Batman, not me, but of a fictional character. Un-
“Bat” myself and I become as normal as the next person in a crowd. 

Another instance was a few years back when Lady Koral and I, 
along with Noble Jeff Schaefer and Lady Beth, attended the Winter 
Ceremonial in La Crosse. We had on our Funster white sport coat, red 
shirt, white bow tie, black pants and Fez. Ladies dressed beautiful, as 
usual. After Rotary Lights in the Park we attended the Holiday Train 
arrival down the street. Never in our lives did we feel what it was like 
to be in royalty shoes. There were thousands of people there and when 
we walked through the elbow-to-elbow crowd it was like the sea parted. 
People taking pictures of us and allowing us 10 feet of space ahead to 
walk. Perception of royalty, not. If only they knew we were just two 
clowns taking our lovely ladies to a music and light event. We attended 
as regular people and were misperceived by the public as Kings and 
Queens. We chuckled as we returned back to the Shriner hotel where 
everyone had a Fez on. 

Another time, at a circus as a new Shriner, a kid came and hugged 
my leg and said, “Thank you Shriner.” I thought ‘for what?’ to myself...It 
was the Fez I had on. This is the inspiration behind the new poem verse 

“Our Fez is thanked often, for the work of Nobles…before Thee,  
Today... we help children, Tomorrow... may they walk free.” 

What is real or what is fiction in the eyes of others around us; at 
the end of the day when I take off either the Fez, baseball cap, Harley 
gear, black suit, Batman cape or sport coat, only one thing is real. The 
Zor Fez; Full of earned integrity. The rest is mere representation or 
entertainment. 

“Elegant is our red Fez, with its long black tassel, 
Ready to aid with passion, Shriners love... without hassle.” 

“Our Fez is worn high, with pride and honor,  
Our emblem recognized, proudly...we are ZOR Shriners.”  

No need for fictional characters to define a person.  
As Shriners we have instilled values and are  

well perceived by others for helping children.

We are the same normal people with or without our Fez on.  
Humbly, representing this great organization and our philanthropy.  

No need to Imagine when wearing the Fez. We are pure reality.

Steve Livernash
CAPTAIN OF THE GUARD 
IMAGINEER’S PROJECT MANAGER
prosticker@solarus.net  

xxxx

SPECIAL
EFFECTS
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MOVING?
COMPLETE THIS SECTION AND RETURN IT WITH  
THE CURRENT MAIL LABEL (BELOW) TO THE 
ZOR TEMPLE RECORDER
575 ZOR SHRINE PL., MADISON, WI 53719

Periodicals
Postage Paid

Beldenville, WI

ZORSHRINERS.COM

Hello everyone! 
As you may or may not have 
heard, the ZOR Midgets have 
recently relocated from the 
Sparta Area to the Portage 

Area. With that being said, the 
Midgets are actively looking 
for some new drivers. If you 

are interested, you can email 
zormidgets@gmail.com  

or call Tyson Swan directly at 
608-697-7629.

Cease to inquire what the future has in store  
and take as a gift whatever the day brings forth. 

~ Horace

Find happiness in each of these beautiful summer days
 .... Gayle 

DATE CONFIRMED TIME CITY

July 4, 2019  12:00 Noon Pardeeville

July 4, 2019  9:00 am Oshkosh

July 4, 2019  4:00 pm Green Lake

July 13, 2019 Ripon

July 14, 2019  1:00 pm Neillsville

July 20, 2019 Baraboo

July 21, 2019  12:00 Noon Colby

July 22, 2019 Stratford

August 3, 2019  10:30 am Cambria

August 4, 2019  11:00 am Park Falls

August 11, 2019 Kiel

August 18, 2019 Clintonville

August 25, 2019 Loyal

August 31, 2019  12:30 pm Kingston

September 3, 2019 Redgranite

September 8, 2019 Granton 

September 15, 2019  Wisconsin Dells

September 28, 2019  4:00 pm Green Lake

ZOR MAVERICKS PARADE SCHEDULE


